
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Solid Waste Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 
Willigm L. Meyer, Director 

August 31, 1995 

DEHNR 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Lance Laughmiller 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

P-- RE: Preliminary Human Health and Ecological Risk 
i Assessment Conceptual Evaluation Models for 

Operable Unit 6, (Sites 36, 43, 44, 86, and 54), 
MCB Camp Lejeune. 

Dear Mr. Laughmiller: 

The referenced documents have been received and reviewed by 
the North Carolina Superfund Section. Comments on these documents 
are attached as memos from David Lilley, our Industrial Hygienist 
to myself. Please call me at (919) 733-2801 x-282 if you have any 
questions about this. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

,f- Attachments 

cc: Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 

P.O. Box 27687, Raleigh, North Carolina 2761 l-7687 Telephone 919-733-4996 FAX 919-7153(jo5 
An Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action Employer 5wb recycled/ 10% post-consumer paper 



:  ‘II ,i% Is,, 

August24, 1995 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: Comments prepared on the Preliminary Human Health Risk 
Evaluation Model, OU 6 (Sites 36, 43, 44, 86, and 54) MCB, 
Camp Lejeune 

After reviewing the above mentioned document, I offer the 
following comments: 

1. 

F=- 

2. 

Although a list of chemicals and.their locations ,are listed 
in the background description for each site, information in 
this document cannot be used as a substitute for the 
selection of Chemicals of Potential Concern (COPC) and 
Exposure Scenarios sections in the risk assessment. It is 
not possible to determine if the Exposure Scenarios 
contained within this document are appropriate without 
reviewing the selection of COPC process. 

The purpose of this document is unclear. Of the comments 
the reader made within the last year, only about 5% of them 
had to do with the methodology. The remaining 95% had to do 
with the WnlJcation of the methodology. 
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August 28, 1995 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Patrick Watters 

David Lilley 

Comments prepared on the Preliminary Ecological Risk 
Assessment Conceptual Evaluation Model, OU 6 (Sites 36, 
43, 44, 86, and 54) MCB, Camp Lejeune 

After reviewing the above mentioned document, I offer the 
following comments: 

1. Although a list of chemicals and their locations are listed 
in the background description for each site, information in 
this document cannot be used as a substitute for the 
selection of Chemicals of Potential Concern (COPC) section 
in the risk assessment. 
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